 IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER
Monitoring Requirements Not Met For:
CITY OF SUNRAY


The City of Sunray water system failed to collect every required coliform sample. Although this incident was not an emergency, as our customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we did (are doing) to correct this situation.
We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. During the month of August, 2022, we tested the drinking water at four (4) different sites. The Lab results from all four sites were found to be absent of coliform and E.coli. Because these four samples were marked as “Special”, they did not meet the requirement of having two (2) samples per month marked as “Distribution” and therefore the TCEQ deemed that the City of Sunray was not in compliance and issued this violation. Based on the samples that were taken during this given time period, the City of Sunray can assure you that the water was safe for consumption.
What should I do?
There is nothing you need to do at this time. You may continue to drink the water. If a situation arises where the water is no longer safe to drink, we are required to notify you within 24 hours.
What is being done?
The City of Sunray will continue to take the required amount of water Distribution samples and be vigilant about monitoring what and how the Lab is sampling each month.

For more information, please contact the City of Sunray at 806-948-4111 or at 415 Main St. Sunray, TX. 79086

This notice is being sent to you by City of Sunray.
Public Water System ID# TX1710002
Date distributed:  6/5/2023




